
 

 
 
ESL Work Group 

Minutes 

 

Friday, February 10, 2017 

1:30 pm - 3:30 pm 

Mt. SAC 

 

Baldwin Park  
☒George Funk 

Hacienda-La Puente 

☒Karen Neville 
 

Rowland  
☐Cindy Clark 

☒Gale Lee 

Partners/guests 
present:  
 

Bassett  
☐Gale Ard 

☒Olga Moreno 

Mt. SAC  

☒Grace Kim 

☒Laura Jacob 

☒Margaret Teske 

☐Mina Fowler 

Tri-Community 

Charter Oak 

 

Covina Valley 

☒Victoria Banuelos 
 

ESGVROP  Pomona  
☒Mike Marrero 

Consortium  
☒Ryan Whetstone 
☒Sage Overoye  

☒Wanda Pyle 

 

Agenda Items Outcomes 

Agenda 
● Welcome 
● Approve “Progress Report” draft 
● AEBG Consortium Spring Conference Thursday, April 27, 2017 
● Wrap Up 
 
 

Minutes  

1. Welcome Upcoming professional development opportunities 
CATESOL Regional on Saturday, March 4 at Mt. SAC 
CCAE May 4-6, 2017 in Long Beach 
OTAN Symposium March 10-11, 2017 in Anaheim 

 
2. Approve 

“Progress 
Report” 
draft 

 
Gale Lee circulated a draft progress report, and the group made corrections. Sage Overoye 
will provide an updated draft at the next meeting.  
 
A discussion about the best way to access the progress report followed. Majority felt that 
having the form available online with the option to print out a paper copy would be the 
most beneficial. Having the information available to the whole consortium is beneficial for 
data collection.  
 



 

 
 
ESL Work Group 

Minutes 

 

Friday, February 10, 2017 

1:30 pm - 3:30 pm 

Mt. SAC 

 

Participants created a draft philosophy statement: “The Mt. San Antonio Regional 
Consortium for Adult Education believes the public benefits when students succeed. This 
Progress report provides a tool: 

to ensure student progress by providing feedback; 
to encourage and assist in goal-setting; 
to promote ongoing communication between teacher and student; 
and to provide a layer of public accountability. 

Developed by faculty members within the Mt. San Antonio Regional Consortium for Adult 
Education as a universal student success tool. 
 

 
3. AEBG 

Consortium 
Spring 
Conference  

 
Progress report will be presented at the Spring Conference (how it was developed, how it 
should be used, how it relates to the continuum). Possibility for a cross-program session was 
discussed (forming bridges between program areas, VESL-like classes, common 
requirements, best practices). Unsure of best way to facilitate this cross-program 
collaboration (break out groups, speed dating, chart paper, ideas & concerns)? 
 

 
4. Wrap Up 

 
Next meeting:  Friday, March 3, 2017  from 1:00 – 3:00 p.m  
Location:  Mt. San Antonio College, Building 66, Room 137 
Refreshments: Victoria Banuelos 

Next meeting:  Friday, March 3, 2017; 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM; @ Mt. SAC, Bld. 66 Rm. 137 


